
2019 FIRST-GENERATION COLLEGE CELEBRATION GRANT

In June 2019, the Council for Opportunity in Education (COE), 
the Center for First-generation Student Success, and The Suder Foundation 

announced a NEW grant opportunity to support 2019 First-Generation College 
Celebration plans! 

This year, the grant will support 24 institutions’ efforts to raise awareness and 
celebrate the accomplishments of first-generation students, staff, and faculty.

Broward College
Georgia Southern University
Marquette University
McHenry County College
North Central Missouri College
Northwestern State University
Purdue University Fort Wayne
Simpson College
South Mountain Community College
South Seattle College
Texas Tech University
The Ohio State University at Mansfield

Tidewater Community College − Norfolk
Tusculum University
University of Washington Tacoma
University of California, San Francisco
University of Georgia
University of Maine at Farmington
University of Michigan − Dearborn
University of Montevallo
University of Nebraska − Lincoln
Virginia Western Community College
Western Washington University
West Virginia University Institute of Technology

Congratulations to the 2019 First-Generation College Celebration 
Grant recipients!

To learn more, visit: http://bit.ly/CelebrateFirstGen19

@FirstgenCenter @COEtalk#CelebrateFirstGen
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